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AAACU Host Community Fraud Training 

Alpena, MI, July 1, 2024 – Alpena Alcona 
Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently 
partnered with Community Resource 
Officer Robert Clink to host an Elder 
Fraud & scams Prevention Training. 

Kelly Alexander, Oscoda Branch Manager 
took the lead on organizing this 
community event inviting other local 
organizations to present. This was a free 
community event that had forty attendees. 

Speaker included Sherry Kohl, PNC 
Branch Manager; Christine Beckner, 
Wolverine Branch Manager; Malinda 
Amlotte, RN at Alcona Health Center; 
Kristen Stinedurf from Attorney General 
Dana Nessel’s office; Officer Clink, 
Community Resource Officer; and Kelly 
Alexander, Oscoda Branch Manager. 

AAACU is proud to partner and host these events to help educate and protect our community 
members. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of May 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 44,533 members with total 
assets equal to $817,694,658. 
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